MINUTES OF A WORKSHOP MEETING OF THE WILCOX COUNTY COMMISSIONERS HELD ON JUNE 5, 2018 AT 5:00 P.M. IN THE GRAND JURY ROOM OF THE WILCOX COUNTY COURTHOUSE.

Those present for the meeting were as follows:

Lanier Keene

Chairman

Alfonza Hall

Vice Chairman

Clay Reid

Commissioner

Jowan Johnson

Commissioner

Huck Greene

Commissioner

Paula J. Ball

County Manager/Clerk

Vice Chairman Alfonza Hall called the meeting to order.

Lance Wood, Ocmulgee Consulting Engineers, addressed Mt. Olive, Lebanon and the 2018 LMIG Projects of Cannonville, Copeland, Cardinal and Hemlock Roads and their cost estimates. He explained the County has extra LMIG funds left if they want to make further improvements.

Rumble strips and a road repair were discussed for American Legion Road.

The next band of tsplost projects was discussed. This included Statham Shoals and Thistle Roads.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Lanier Keene, Chairman

Lanier Keene, Chairman

Paula Jones Ball, County Manager/Clerk